
      3rd November 2022 

 Diary Dates 
 

16.11.22 -  NHS flu nasal spray 

16.11.22 -  PTFA School disco - KS1 4.30-5.30pm 

                                       KS2 5.45-6.45pm 

18.11.22 -  Children in Need - non uniform day  

23.11.22 -  Humanities Exhibition 3.30pm (Whole School)  

01.12.22 -  PTFA Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

07.12.22 -  PTFA Christmas Stories with Santa (details to follow) 

09.12.22 -  Reception Year 1 Panto trip          

     

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the new term; I hope everyone had a restful and lovely half term break.   We 
are looking forward to a very busy and exciting term leading up to Christmas!  The children are 
already enjoying their new topics.   
 
We are planning a range of exciting events as we move towards Christmas, and we hope that you 
will be able to join us for these.  We will provide more details about these events shortly so keep 
an eye on the newsletter for more information.  

 

Finally, next week we will be holding a whole school act of remembrance as well as learning about 
the importance of Remembrance Day over the course of the week.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

Sports clubs — Term 2 

 
Y3/Y4 Mixed Football—Monday 3.30-4.30pm 

Y5/Y6 Mixed Netball—Thursday 3.30-4.30pm 
Please use the following link  

 

SchoolCloud - Heckington St Andrew's 

Silver Birch Art plea 
Silver Birch are needing 
boxes, shoe box size or a 

little bigger by next Tuesday. 
 Please could you send a box in 
if you have anything suitable. 

Thank you  

For the safety of all, please do 
not send your child in with any 

nuts. This includes nut products 
such as hazelnut chocolate 
spread and peanut butter. 

Thank you for your support.  
 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/






Please use the link below to donate money to our 
Heckington St.Andrew’s Children in Need donation 
page or alternatively we can accept cash donations.  

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/D
efault.aspx?shopid=8195  

 

Thank you! 

Our learning council have 
been busy planning this 
year’s Children in Need 

fundraising day.  
 

Please wear non-school uniform  
Look out for the colouring competitions coming home!  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8195
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8195


From tomorrow (Friday) we will be raising money for the Royal British 
Legion’s Poppy Appeal. 

 
Along with the usual poppies, we have merchandise from the Royal 
British Legion, see below. There is no set donation to purchase the 
merchandise, however, we would like to suggest 50p at least for any 
item. Please send your child in with money should you wish them to 

purchase anything.  


